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Clee Class: Spring Term 1 2023.
Welcome to the Spring Term. The children have all very settled back to school really well. 
We had a very busy second half of the Autumn term. The children had the opportunity to join in numerous Christmas activities including Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner and join the rest of the school at the Aladdin’ pantomime. As well as all that they were absolute super stars in walking to church for the Carol Service and singing and signing Away in a Manger
Our Literacy focus text this half term will be ‘Naughty Bus’; alongside this we will be planning learning opportunities from the children’s interests. We will be sharing a wide range of books, rhymes, poems and songs linked to seasonal changes and festivals. We will be learning about Chinese New Year and Valentine’s Day. We will be celebrating National Story Telling week and joining in with the RSPB Big School’s Birdwatch. We will also be learning how to say ‘hello’ in the different languages which are spoken in our class. If you would like to share any ideas for any of the learning, we will be doing we would love to hear from you. 
As you know a home learning activity will be set every term, this is a project for children to complete at home, alongside family and friends over several weeks. This is designed to further children’s learning and understanding of the topic, as well as develop independent learning and interest.  For this half term’s home learning project, I would like them to join in our ‘Big School’s Birdwatch’ by bird spotting at home or when they are out and about. I would like them to show us which bird or birds they saw and where. This can be done on paper, as a model or in any other creative way you like. This home learning project should be returned to school by Monday 13th February to give all children the time to share their projects in class.  We look forward to seeing the completed creations.
There will be weekly updates on Clee Class page on the school website every Friday showing the learning which has taken place during the week.
Whilst in Clee, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, please bring their book bag in every day as we will be hearing your child read during the week. Please write a comment about how they have read in their reading diary. New books will be sent home every week.  
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Perseverance. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks, 
Mrs Meddins, Mrs Owen and Mr Cartwright (PGCE Student).


These are some books we will be enjoying in class this half term:
[image: The Invisible String: 1 : Karst, Patrice, Lew-Vriethoff, Joanne:  Amazon.co.uk: Books][image: Naughty Bus: Amazon.co.uk: Oke, Jan: 9780954792114: Books]
                                      

      
                                                          
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: On the Road with Mavis and Marge : Sharkey, Niamh: Amazon.co.uk: Books][image: You Can't Take An Elephant On the Bus : Cleveland-Peck, Patricia, Tazzyman,  David: Amazon.co.uk: Books][image: How to Heal a Broken Wing : Graham, Senator Bob, Graham, Bob: Amazon.co.uk:  Books][image: lovemybooks | FREE reading resources for parents]                                                       
[image: P:\Parents\Pictures\Logos\Diocesan_logo.jpg][image: ]We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work hard and enjoy the journey.
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